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I write to you today as a soon-to-be applicant to the New Jersey and New York bars. Like many of my peers, I 
will be sitting for two bar exams this summer. I have read the Committee's Report and Recommendations 
released last month and believe that the right recommendation was made to adopt the UBE. As the report 
noted, the UBE is a fair exam and New Jersey can maintain control of its bar by setting its own passing score 
and setting CLE requirements for newly admitted attorneys. 

I hope that the Court acts in accordance with the Committee's thorough report and adopts the UBE. 

Best: 
Maralee Sanders 
maralee.sanders@law.nyls.edu 
Bound Brook, New Jersey 

Maralee Sanders 
J.D. Candidate, New York Law School 
Impact Center for Public Interest Law - Affiliate 
(802) 345-2311 
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